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Whilst I am a resident of NSW I support this initiative by the Victorian Government into
voluntary euthanasia or assisted dying.  I am strongly of the view that individuals should
have this choice available to them as an option to consider particularly when facing
death from a painful illness or those who suffer pain from severe and debilitating
chronic medical conditions.  We do not allow animals to suffer yet we allow people to
suffer intolerable conditions and pain. 
 
Assisted dying should be a controlled option, an individual choice, to all who seek it as a
means of relief from severe medical conditions.
 
Suzanne Gleeson
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